
Thank you for your response regarding a new street name. 

Unfortunately, whilst “Lapwing Fields” is in keeping with the existing “Aerodrome Theme” our 

recommendation is not to use this name as I am concerned that it would cause confusion with the 

other large development at Burford Road Witney where the streets were named after various 

birds/animals in the location ie Woodpecker, Skylark & Pipit.  

Ideally if we can use Aerodrome Themed names at this development as existing streets Spitfire and 

Mary Ellis and “Lapwing” for the Burford Road development should it be extended in the future. By 

keeping the themes separate it would help to pin point where each street is located. 

If I can ask for your comments and 2 further street names using the Aerodrome Theme as attached 

street layout – (developer has amended their thought process).  I can check and send to the 

developer for approval.  If you could come back to me by Tuesday 1st November I would be most 

grateful. 


